

May 15, 2024

Dear Mayors and Regional District Chairs:

The 2024 Union of British Columbia Municipalities (UBCM) Convention will be held in Vancouver from September 16-20, 2024. As we prepare for the upcoming convention, my caucus colleagues and I are looking forward to meeting and working with you to continue building strong, sustainable and vibrant communities throughout our province.

We all have a role to play in finding ways to ensure our communities thrive, and UBCM provides a wonderful opportunity to listen to one another, share ideas and find new approaches. With local, provincial, federal and First Nations governments working together, we can continue to build a better BC for all.

If you would like to request a meeting w	vith me or one of my Cabinet colleagues, please
register online at	live, as of today). Please note that this year's
invitation code is	and it is case sensitive. The deadline to submit
your meeting requests is June 21, 2024. If you have any questions, please contact	
or phon	

As well, further to invitations that were sent out by the Ministry of Municipal Affairs in April, I would like to remind you of two upcoming information sessions being held via Microsoft Teams on May 16 and 28, 2024. The content for each session will be identical, with ministry staff providing a technical overview of the meeting request process.

I look forward to once again being part of your convention, meeting with many of you and exploring ways that we can partner together to address the cost of living, public safety and other common issues.

David Eby, KC Premier

Office of the Premier Web Site: www.gov.bc.ca Mailing Address: PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt Victoria BC V8W 9E1 **Location:**Parliament Buildings
Victoria